
 

 

 
No. 475/2022 

 
30th November 2022 
 

 

Dear Colleagues 
 
POST OFFICE: PAY DISPUTE 2021/22 & 2022/23 – NOTICE SERVED FOR 

STRIKE ACTION (SUPPLY CHAIN) & ACTION SHORT OF A STRIKE (CROWNS) 
 

Further to LTB 467/22 dated 28th November.  Branches are advised we have today 

served the two-week legal notification to Post Office for the following action: 

Supply Chain - Strike Action 

 24 hours’ Strike Action commencing at or after midnight on Wednesday 

14th December and before 23.59 on Wednesday 14th December 2022. 
 

Crowns - Action Short of a Strike 

 A Sales Boycott from 07.00 on Wednesday 14th December until 19.00 on 
Saturday 24th December. 

As previously advised, we remain available for negotiations, either directly with 
Post Office or via Acas. 

Further developments will be reported. 

Yours sincerely 

Andy Furey 
Acting Deputy General Secretary (Postal) 


